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Communique 
20 June 2024 

The First Nations Health Funding Transition Advisory Group met virtually on 20 June 2024. 
The meeting was chaired by Dr Dawn Casey, Acting CEO, National Aboriginal Community 
Controlled Health Organisation. 

Analysis and discussion of opportunities 
This meeting of the Advisory Group considered a further 15 programs with the potential to 
transition program activities to the community-controlled sector. 

This was the third meeting of this type with Members in discussion with program owners to 
consider transition opportunities, identify gaps and provide recommendations on future grant 
funding. 

To date, there have been 34 programs discussed with a final list of programs to be 
considered by the end of June. 

An all-program review is scheduled for July with a roadmap for transition to be considered in 
conjunction with the review. 

Engagement and Further Information 
Organisations and individuals seeking to engage with the review should feel comfortable to 
reach out to Advisory Group members. Further information on the review is available by 
emailing: funding.transition@health.gov.au. 
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